
Pay increases for state workers in 2019
 Croatia 

The SDLSN trade union reports that wages for state workers have been increased 
by 3% from 1 January 2019 and a further increase of 2% will follow on 1 November 
2019. The union also agreed with the government that negotiations over a range of 
rights and also increases on wages for next year would be undertaken during April 
and May this year.
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